

- colour)
- Black shorts
- Black or grey track suit
- Trainers (Outdoor PE)
- Plimsolls (Indoor PE)

Year I continue to follow the Little Wandle scheme. Children will bring home a shared reading book to enjoy with you. On Friday's children will bring home their phonic reading book. This is a therefore, returned promptly on the following Monday ready to be used with the next group of children. The phonic book will also be available as an e-book. Login details

Homework will be given out on Friday each week and is due the following

Children need to bring in a named water bottle every day even if they are having a school dinner. We encourage children to drink water regularly. Bottles will be

form of communication for parents and carers instead of using Seesaw which may not be checked every day. Contact books must be handed in every day as they are checked by a member of the Year I team.

Please send in an old t-shirt, shirt or painting apron with your child's name on for painting in. This will stay in your child's book bag to be used each week

Year I Parents meeting: Thursday 8th September 2:45pm. Staff development day: Friday 30th September

Just a reminder that the school day has been extended from September. School will start at 8.45 with gates closing at 8.50. Collection time is now 3.20.

We are really looking forward to settling the children into school and getting to know you all. If you have any worries or concerns, please feel free to contact us via the office, or on the gate at drop off or pick up.

Miss Gunner and Miss Marsh



















